
Athlete Recruitment Policy
Fox Chapel Killer Whales Swimming

Fox Chapel Killer Whales Swimming is fortunate to have highly experienced professional
coaches working to develop children into better swimmers, and more importantly, disciplined
people. As parents, it is absolutely essential that we give our coaching staff the respect and
authority they deserve to run our swim team and use established channels for parental input
and feedback.

College athletic recruiters are often interested in contacting members of the Fox Chapel Killer
Whales. Please direct all recruiting inquiries to the KW Head Coach.

As a parent of a swimmer and member of Fox Chapel Killer Whales Swimming, I will abide by
the following recruiting guidelines:

● The KW Head Coach will not automatically release athlete contact information.
Connecting the Recruiter and Athlete requires the previous permission of the Athlete
and/or Parent.

● Typically, at the request of the Recruiter, the Head Coach will send an introductory email
addressed to the Recruiter and the Athlete. Then both parties will have email addresses.

● Phone numbers are released at the discretion of both parties.

○ Phone numbers require opt-in permission from both parties before being
released.

○ The Head Coach will not or will not release Athlete phone numbers on an
individual case (school policy) basis.

○ The Athlete will let the Head Coach know if a phone number is to be released
and which phone number that is.
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